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From: Karel Hauser
To: Rep. John Lincoln
Subject: Pass HB27 to protect our children and firefighters!
Date: Thursday, April 4, 2019 4:37:35 PM


John Lincoln
Alaska Leg


RE: Pass HB27 to protect our children and firefighters!


Dear John Lincoln,


Dear members of the House Resources Committee


I am deeply concerned about the health effects of toxic chemical flame retardants on Alaskan children and
firefighters. These chemicals are associated with miscarriages, premature births, cancer, developmental harm, and
neurological impairment.


I thank co-chair Geran Tarr for her leadership in supporting HB 27 which would phase out classes of harmful
chemicals from interfering with our children's futures.


I urge members of the House resources committee to support a healthy Alaskan community free of exposures to
toxic flame retardants by voting to pass the bill.


Thank you.


Sincerely,


Sincerely,
Mrs. Karel Hauser


Anchorage, AK 99515



mailto:karelbill@gci.net

mailto:Rep.John.Lincoln@akleg.gov







